
   
 

 
 

  

 
 

  

    
  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE  
TO ALL PERSONS ENGAGED IN THE BUSINESS OF CAR  

WASHING AND POLISHING IN CALIFORNIA  

Please be aware that Assembly Bill 1387 amending Section 2055 and 
repealing Section 2067 of the California Labor Code was signed into law 
on October 11, 2013. 

On January 1, 2014, the bond amount required will be $150,000. This 
new requirement does not apply to car wash employers who are covered 
by a valid collective bargaining agreement that meets specified criteria. 

As of January 1, 2014, the car wash registration requirement has become 
permanent (no sunset). 

For more information see: 

http://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=2013 
20140AB1387&search_keywords= 

Notice AB 1387 (Nov. 2013) 

http://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=201320140AB1387&search_keywords
http://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=201320140AB1387&search_keywords

